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WHAT’S ON 
February 2024 

All Guild events are advertised on 
the  

Guild Web Site 
http://www.suffolkbells.org.uk 

 

What's On events by 10th of month 
previous to John Taylor please. 

Email: whatson@suffolkbells.org.uk 
Tel 01449 766432, Mob 07770 987883 

 

Saturday 3rd        SE District 

District meeting at Ipswich, St Margaret (8)  10.30 to 12.30 hrs. 
Ringing and a Signature Bake Off.  You are invited to bring along your 
signature bake to be enjoyed and scored for taste and appearance. All for 
fun!   Ringing to consolidate your learning - Plain Bob Major and Call 
Changes on 8. Please get in touch with Hal if there is anything you've 
been learning and want the opportunity to ring.  Everyone is welcome! 
Contact: Hal Meakin  (semaster@suffolkbells.org.uk)  
 

Saturday 10th      NW District  
District Practice at Horringer (8) 
10am to 12 noon. 
 

 

 

Saturday 10th      NE District  
District Meeting at Sweffling (6)  2 to 4pm, where you may not have rung 
before. All are welcome, whatever your level of experience.  Tea/coffee, 
biscuits and cake will be available after ringing. (this is not a Bring and 
Share tea). We will then have a fairly brief meeting.  The whole afternoon 
will take place in the church and vestry. Please wrap up warmly!  
Contact: Kate Gill, 07810 836303 (nesecretary@suffolkbells.org.uk) 

Saturday 17th  
George W Pipe 12 Bell Competition at St Peter Mancroft, Norwich 
 

Sunday 18th 

Guild Management Committee over Zoom at 2pm. 

Contact: Kate Gill, 07810 836303 (secretary@suffolkbells.org.uk ) 

Sunday 25th   Dedication of Stowmarket's new 10 Bells  
The Dedication will be held at St Peter & St Mary, Stowmarket at 2.30pm 
by the Bishop of Dunwich, The Rt Revd Mike Harrison. There will be 
Refreshments in the Church Hall afterwards. 
All welcome. 

Saturday 24th                      SW District  

District Practice at  Polstead(6)  from  3pm - 4.30pm. All very welcome 

Contact: Christine Knight 01787 277704 (wsecretary@suffolkbells.org.uk)  
 


